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	PRESS RELEASE


Incorrect amount of drinks at winter balls 

(Liberec, April 13, 2017) Afternoon teas and evening balls belong to the highlights of the winter entertainment within the society and by now they have come to an end. Visitors of these events usually wear nice suits and dresses, but can be surprised by differences between the declared and eventually offered amount and weight of drinks and meals that should also be billed correctly by the seller. The Czech Trade Inspection Authority of the Ústecký and Liberecký Regions carried out inspections focused on such events in February and March. 13 of 17 inspections were with findings that resulted in fines amounting to CZK 23,000.
CTIA inspectors of North Bohemia carried out inspections of balls and workplaces opened in afternoon and evening hours. Seventeen inspections were carried out, including thirteen in which inspectors found violations of the Act on Consumer Protection No. 634/1992 Coll. on Consumer Protection. In ten cases sellers didn’t provide the declared amount of drinks or used a measuring instrument without valid certification. In one case they billed incorrectly. Further, in two cases vendors didn’t inform the consumer about the price of a drink and in two cases with the amount of sold drinks. 
In all the above mentioned cases, on-the-spot fines amounting to the total of CZK 23,000 were imposed.
Media contact: Ing. Renata Linhartová, MBA, Director of the Ústecký and Liberecký Inspectorate of the CTIA, rlinhartova@coi.cz 
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